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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 

RETIREE BONUS PAYMENT DELAYED 

 
 

GERS ADMINISTRATOR AUSTIN NIBBS WISHES TO ADVISE RETIREES THAT THE ANNUAL VI LOTTERY BONUS 

PAYMENT NORMALLY ISSUED AROUND THANKSGIVING WILL BE DELAYED.   

 

THIS DELAY IS DUE TO THE RECENT HURRICANES WHICH IMPACTED OUR SYSTEM, AS WELL AS WE ARE 

AWAITING RECEIPT OF THE FOURTH QUARTER PAYMENT FROM THE LOTTERY.  A PRESS RELEASE WILL BE ISSUED 

TO LET RETIREES KNOW WHEN THE BONUS WILL BE PAID. 

 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND WISH THE ENTIRE VIRGIN ISLANDS COMMUNITY A BLESSED 

AND HAPPY THANKSGIVING ON BEHALF OF THE GERS BOARD OF TRUSTEES, THE MANAGEMENT, AND STAFF.  
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